
From: Barbadora, Jeff <Jeff.Barbadora@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 7:49 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-VER-083-240322 - 90 Industrial Park Road, Middletown, CT - 825983 
 
Good Morning, 
 
Construction to commence in 2 weeks. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Jeffrey Barbadora 
Permitting Specialist 
781-970-0053 
 
Crown Castle 
1800 W. Park Drive, Suite 250 
Westborough, MA 01581 
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